NEBRASKA
Good Life. Great Water.

DEPT. OF NATURAL RESOURCES

DATE: March 29, 2024

Corey T. DeAngelis

Division Engineer Water Division 1
Colorado Division of Natural Resources
1809 56™ Avenue

Greeley, CO 80634

RE: South Platte Compact
Dear Mr. DeAngelis:

Pursuant to the South Platte River Compact, Nebraska hereby requests administration for flow of
the river at the Interstate Station effective 1 April through 15 October 2024.

Sincerely,

Y

Jeremy F. Gehle
Water Administration Division Manager

ce: Jason T. Ullmann, P.E.

Thomas E. Riley, P.E., Director
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